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After more than ten years, Milorad Miškovič is leaving the company Karlin Group where he participated in
management of a number of development projects, mainly in Prague´s suburb of Karlín. In his own words,
Miškovič will remain company shareholder and co-owner. “I would especially like to thank Mr Serge
Borenstein, co-founder and president of the company and Mr Marc Rich, owner of Marc Rich+Co and
co-founder of Karlin Group for their endless support and enriching co-operation during my time in the
company´s management,“ said Miškovič who is entering a “new phase in his journey through life“
according to the press release published yesterday [ie. 13th Dec.].
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